Notice of Public Hearing
Village of Farwell 
Trash Services 

The Village of Farwell Council will conduct a public hearing on Monday, June 5, 2023 at 6:00pm. The hearing will take place at 109 S. Hall St., Farwell, Michigan. The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public comment in regard to trash services offered within the Village of Farwell. 
All interested persons are invited to be present and be heard as to their views. Persons making oral presentations are encouraged to submit written copies to the Village Clerk at adrian@villageoffarwell.org via e-mail, for the record.  Public comment/testimony may be given at the appropriate times during the meeting when called for. 
For further information on the topic or the public hearing, or if interpretation or translation services are needed, including for the hearing impaired, call the Village office at 989.588.9926. 
Sincerely, 
Adrian Krawczynski
Village Clerk/Treasurer 
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